
 
 

Parenting Outside of the Box Children at Laura’s Library 
Wednesday, September 6th 10:30am - 12:00pm 

 
This month’s topic:  

Keeping Our Eyes on the Prize: Holding on to the really important stuff 
through the transition back to school 

 
School is back in session, and that means that there are many expectations 
placed on our children as well as our family.  While these expectations are 
important and have value, it is easy to get overwhelmed and lose sight of the 
big picture for the health and wellbeing of our families.  Jeffrey Swan will 
discuss finding a healthy balance and making sure we keep a healthy 
perspective. 
 
Jeffrey Swan is a Licensed Professional Counselor that has worked in and 
around schools for most of the last 15 years.  He has worked within the Eanes 
school district and now has a private practice working more directly with 
children and parents in a one on one setting. 
 
In addition, Caroline Nelson, Transition Specialist and family liaison for Eanes 
ISD Special Education will help guide us through numerous resources available 
to help identify opportunities both within the district and in the Westlake area.   

 
About the Series: 

Whether your child is diagnosed with special needs, or their particular 
challenges have yet to be identified, or if they are spirited, struggle with reading 
or writing, have sensory issues, have learning, emotional or behavioral 
differences, or fall into the quirky kid category, we'll explore the means to help 
you help your child here in the Westlake area with monthly guest speakers and 
parent discussions. This series is targeted toward parents of children 
throughout Eanes ISD whether in public, private, or home schooling and is open 
to everyone. 
 

Questions?  Please contact BPE parent Denise Bluestein 
at dwbluestein@interaction.net   or VVE parent Barbara Paier at 

barbara@chervenka.com 
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